
 

Year 4 Virtual visit with a dentist 

2020-21 
 

On Wednesday 23rd 

September, Year 4 had 

the incredible opportunity 

to have a live zoom call 

with a dentist, learning 

all about the jobs of teeth 

and how important dental 

hygiene is. This was to 

accompany the learning 

we have been doing in 

science this half term on 

the digestive system 

and how important a role 

the teeth play in this 

process 


